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4th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to be starting Netball club again after the February half term break. Miss 

Marshall and Miss Wilkinson will be running the club on Tuesdays after school for pupils in Years 4, 5 

and 6.  

 

The club will start on 25th February and run for the first 6 weeks of that half term. Pupils attending 

the club will need to be picked up at 4:20pm. The final week before we break up for Easter, we 

have a match scheduled at Thomas Estley (further details will be sent nearer the time).  

 

The cost will remain the same as previous years, £3.50 per session, payable as a block of 6 sessions, 

therefore £21. This is available to book on ParentPay. If you are able to book and pay for the club 

then their place in is then booked and guaranteed, you will not receive another confirmation 

email. This will be available on a first come first served basis, with 20 spaces available. 

 

Please note that Netball club will be held outside – if the weather is too bad to run the club, we 

will reschedule that session. We will notify you by email if this need arises. Please ensure that your 

child has a change of clothes with them if it is not their PE day.  

 

If you are booking Netball club and no longer require your afterschool club booking for that day, 

please inform the school office. If you still require your child to attend afterschool club after the 

activity club, please get in touch and we will arrange this for you. This will be charged at £6 as a 

short session, and they will receive a snack.  

There is an expectation that any clubs booked and paid for will be attended for the whole half 

term unless there are extenuating circumstances. 

We are really excited to get started and can’t wait to see how the club develops.  

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with any queries. 

 

Many thanks, 

Miss Marshall and Miss Wilkinson 


